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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:47 AM
To: 'Roberta Meeks'
Subject: RE: Docket Number 160021-E1

Good morning Ms. Meeks,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Roberta Meeks [mailto:bunniesmom04@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:46 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket Number 160021-E1 
 
It is unfathomable that a large corporation like Florida Power and Light want to raise rates with no concern for 
the seniors and multiple lower income customers.  I am one of those seniors that weigh whether I can pay my 
utility bill or buy my medication.  Is there no end to what large corporations will do the fill the pockets of "fat-
cat" share holders?  Corporations like Florida Power and Light are part of the direction our nation has 
taken.  That is the reason we have politicians like Bernie Sanders that want to "take from the rich".  I believe in 
a democracy.  I believe we should have the right to work for a fair wage and prosper in this free land that was 
bought by our brave men and women with their lives and blood. 
I strongly disapprove the request of Florida Power and Light to raise rates.  My name is Roberta Meeks.  I am a 
widow, trying to survive on Social Security.  I live at 327 Harry Avenue South,  Lehigh Acres, Florida  33973. 
Thank you for the opportunity to participate in this. 
Roberta Meeks, A FPL customer 
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